
 

Your child has been receiving fruit as a snack since they 

started with us in Reception as part of the Government’s            

initiative. When they enter Year 3 in September they will no 

longer be eligible for the fruit under this scheme. If you would 

like your child to continue to receive fruit you can send them 

into school with any of the following- 

 

 

 A piece of fresh fruit, ie Apple, pear etc. 

 

 Dried fruit ie raisins in a packet or plastic container. 

 

Cereal bars, chocolate, crisps or biscuits are not allowed for 

this snack in school. 

 

 

I would also like to make you aware, that if you are wanting 

your child to receive a school meal from September, I will 

need the first week’s payment by no later than Friday 20th  

July. If no payment is made I will presume your child is     

having packed lunches for that week. If you haven't returned 

your menu yet please can this be handed to Mrs Crow or 

posted in the post box by Friday 13th July. 

 

If you have any questions about this please do not hesitate to 

come in and speak to Mrs Crow. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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